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April 19, 2024 
 
Gurjot Singh 
Vpo Sangatpura 
Distt 
Sangrur, Punjab 148031 
India 
Dear Gurjot,

Congratulations on your acceptance to Wright State University! 
 
On behalf of the entire campus community, I would like to welcome you to the Raider family. Wright
State’s excellent academic programs, expert faculty, experienced staff, and outstanding students
collectively place Wright State University among the top universities in the state. We are happy to
welcome you to campus and look forward to playing a role in your continued academic and
professional success. 
 
You have been admitted on a provisional basis for the Fall 2024 term. This means that before you will
be permitted to register for future terms, it will be necessary for you to complete your admission
requirements. Visit your Admissions Portal and check your Enrollment Checklist for more detailed
information about the item(s) we need to complete your application. 
 
We will continue to provide information before the start of classes to help you get ready for classes.
Continue to watch your Admissions Portal and inbox for your next steps in the enrollment process. If
you have questions, contact the University Center for International Education at 
international-admissions@wright.edu or 937-775-5745. 
 
As part of your acceptance to Wright State University, you are being considered for the University
Center for International Education Undergraduate Merit Scholarship. If you are awarded this merit-
based scholarship, you will receive a separate correspondence with details about this scholarship award.
Again, congratulations on your admission and we wish you the best in your studies at Wright State
University. Go Raiders!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michelle Streeter-Ferrari, M.S. 
Director 
University Center for International Education 
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